
K L UNIVERSITY COLLEGE OF LAW: VADDESWARAM 
  

NOTICE FOR BBA, LL.B - 2017-18 BATCH (FIRST YEAR) 
  
Prof. N. Rangaiah         
Principal 
  

  
K L University College of Law Congratulates you for seeking admission into BBA, LL.B 

program. (Academic Year-2017-18) 
  
  
All the first year BBA, LL.B students are hereby informed that the class 
work for the said program will commence from 19-07-2017 (Wednesday). 
After a week’s induction classes, the regular class work will begin. 
Therefore you are required to attend the induction classes followed by 
regular classes. Further you are also required to pay the tuition fee as 
prescribed and register for the first semester courses on or before 31st July 
2017. However please note that your attendance will be considered only 
from the date of registration by paying the tuition fee. 
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